
MEMORANDUM FOR THE COMMITTEE ON EXECUTIVE BRANCH AND ~ d e k  
GOVERNh4ENT 

SUBJECT: Issues Before the Committee with Respect to Article XIX (Code of Ethics)' 

There are only two proposals to date before the Committee with respect to this article. 
One would eliminate this provision as legislative in nature. Another would require, in the case the 
Convention chooses to have a part-time legislature, that the legislators disclose their financial and 
possible conflicts of interest arising from their employment elsewhere, although such disclosure 
would not lead to any disqualification. 


